
DATE:	 September 27, 2011

TO:	 PROSPECTIVE PURCHASING AGENCIES

FROM:	 Peggy Goff	 Lynn Meek
	 Vehicle Contract Manager	 Cooperative Bid Coordinator

RE:	 Extension of Bid 10-09-0907
	 Fire Rescue Vehicles & Other Fleet Equipment

The Florida Sheriffs Association will extend Bid 10-09-0907 for an additional 
three months, and will be effective through December 31, 2011.

Due to price increases for chassis, the Florida Sheriffs Association will allow an 
increase of three percent (3%) on the base price of the vehicles offered through 
this contract, as allowed in Part B, item thirteen (13) from Bid 10-09-0907.

Purchase orders should start at the base price for the vehicle being purchased 
and show the allowed increase.  The end user should request documentation 
from the manufacturers in order to substantiate the increase.

A new bid will be effective as of January 1, 2012 and posted on our website 
(www.flsheriffs.org).   We appreciate your loyalty and continued support.  
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